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Universal Free Meals for School Year 23-24
School Year 23-24 will have the Child Nutrition Department Serving 1 free breakfast and 1 free lunch 
to each student.  Students will need to have money in their lunch accounts to be able to purchase 
seconds or ala carte items.  

Parents will still be required to fill in the application for educational benefits forms, as those forms are 
used for other programs besides free lunch.  Trying to put a strong emphasis on not calling them the 
free and reduced lunch forms so that parents will have better clarity as to why they should fill them 
out.  

The federal and state government has not shared with lunch programs what the meal 
reimbursements will be for next school year yet.  This proves to make it challenging to plan meals 
when we don’t know what we will be paid for them by USDA.

Labor in School Kitchens for 23-24
The foodservice bargaining unit has completed the labor bid process for next school year.  This is 
done yearly and allows for employees to change schools and jobs based on seniority.  After this 
process, we have 20 jobs open for next fall.  Hoping for improvements in the labor market by fall.


